
Important Things are Happening – Stay Connected  

Join or Renew Today and be Part of the Solution! 

 

With so many things happening so quickly that undermine the safety and soundness of protecting the 

public and the public trust, such as hybrid or third party appraisals, appraisal waivers, and the proposal 

to increase the appraisal threshold de minimus to $400,000 for residential appraisals, it is more 

important now than ever before to join together and stay connected. The more we join together - the 

greater the impact we can have in stopping these escalating, irresponsible and risky trends that put the 

public and our profession at great risk!    

 By not staying connected, you expose yourself to increased liability and jeopardize both your career and 

the public you serve 

 

 MAA is the only professional organization in Maryland advocating for "boots on the ground" 

Real Estate Appraisers and the public they serve at BOTH the State and Federal levels 

 

 MAA takes up issues legislatively that affect your livelihood  

- one very crucial issue we are responding to now at the Federal level is the proposed increase of the 

appraisal threshold for residential real estate loans from $250,000 to $400,000, potentially affecting up 

to 90% of mortgage transactions and conceivably exempting complete market areas from 

requiring an appraisal, putting both the public, residential mortgages, and your future at risk. 

 

 MAA has gone to bat for appraisers and continues to work closely with Bright MLS through our 

member feedback to restore what we lost with the recent conversion from MRIS 

 Member discounts through our partnerships, such as 9.5% savings on E&O, or on our professional 

course offerings - but the benefits go far beyond that One of the most valuable aspects of taking on-site 

education and attending our dinner meetings is the ability to talk amongst your peers and walk away 

with local knowledge and valuable insights that put topics into meaningful contexts for the 

markets in which we work - something online courses just can't provide - no matter how good! 

 

 MAA is a founding member of the Network of State Appraisal Organizations - now 30 and 

continuing to grow - those in the position to make change at the Federal level now want to meet with 

those of us affected by these rapidly changing policies and regulations - the working professional field 

appraisers that deal every day with borrowers, lender requirements, and regulations - addressing 

increasing concerns and growing liability of those products and decisions that put the future of our 

profession and the public at risk. For example, Network participants shared the cost of a prestigious 

D.C. law firm to prepare our highly detailed legal-brief style objections to the proposed increase in the 

appraisal threshold. 

 

 The best way to protect yourself and your future is to join the best of your peers in an organization 

that stresses high standards and professionalism. We are being heard, but strength comes from numbers 

 

 It is expensive to maintain a presence in Annapolis, to join with other state organizations in 

Washington and around the country, and to continue to develop and offer our numerous high-quality 

educational offerings. Please help us to be able to continue helping you and the future of our 

profession and support MAA. 

   



 

 

 


